
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Public Notice – Noise Variance 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Port Colborne will be 
holding its regular council meeting and will hear a Noise Variance Request from The 
Belmont Bar and Grill. 

Council Meeting 
Date:     Tuesday, June 14, 2022 
Time:     6:30 p.m. 
Where:  In-person in Council Chambers, 3rd floor City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street 

PURPOSE AND EFFECT The City of Port Colborne has received a noise variance 
application, as per the Noise By-law 4588/119/04 Section 8, Schedule 2, Section 2, 
regarding the amplification of sound with live bands and DJ music with equipment for 
175 King Street, Port Colborne, ON. (The Belmont Bar and Grill) 

DATE/TIME: Every Friday from May 27, 2022 to September 2, 2022, from 8 p.m. to 2 
a.m. and every Saturday from May 28, 2022 to September 3, 2022, from 8 p.m. to 2 
a.m.  

PLACE: The Belmont Bar and Grill,175 King Street, Port Colborne, back outdoor patio 
behind the building. 

TYPE OF VARIANCE: Music - DJ with equipment and live bands. 

The Council meeting agenda package will be posted on our website on Thursday, June 
9, 2022. Alternatively, you can subscribe to have meeting agenda and report sent 
directly to your email inbox on the Thursday prior to the regularly scheduled council 
meeting. 

Any person wishing to submit written comments or objections, please email them to 
bylawenforcement@portcolborne.ca by 12:00 p.m. Friday, June 10, 2022.   

If anyone wishes to participate in the meeting, they must pre-register with the Deputy 
Clerk. Delegation requests to speak to the Noise Variance, must be received by 12 p.m. 
on Friday, June 10, 2022, by emailing deputyclerk@portcolborne.ca or calling 905-835-
2900 x115. Delegates may appear virtually or in person.  Written submissions can also 
be submitted to the mail slot, located at the front-left of City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION related to the proposed noise variance is available by 
calling By-law Services at 905-835-2900 x200 or emailing 
bylawenforcement@portcolborne.ca. 

Dated at the City of Port Colborne on May 26, 2022. 


